
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers. 
 
You will be aware of the parking situation outside both schools at the Humberston Avenue 
entrance which has been causing congestion and some potentially dangerous problems. 
We recognise this has been exacerbated recently by the necessary change in school finish time at 
Humberston Academy but the root cause of the issues need addressing by us all. 
 
This whole situation can be resolved if we all work together. 
 
Staff will 

• Communicate parking processes with all parents  

• Humberston Academy staff will be on duty at 3.05-3.20 everyday to supervise students leaving the 

grounds safely 

• Parents are given plenty of notice to any changes to the finishing time at either school e.g. end of 

term 

• Both schools will communicate with each other regarding events such as Christmas concerts 

which may cause increased traffic 

 
We are asking you to 

• Ensure you park responsibly and allow for traffic to flow. 
• Humberston Academy parents to leave swiftly by 3:20pm 
• Arrive after 3:20 pm if you are just collecting children from Cloverfields  
• If you are able to, please turn left out of the school grounds; this will help ease a lot of 

congestion  
 
If all drivers comply with the suggested times as above, the parking problems should be 
drastically reduced. We will challenge any deviations from this to be fair to everyone. 
We have regular conversations with the local council and traffic officers regarding parking 
problems in the local area so we are keen to report a positive picture to them at the next 
meeting.  
 
As always, should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either school. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation, 
 
Mrs Patterson and Miss Nicholson 
 

 

Humberston Cloverfields Academy 
St. Thomas Close, Humberston, Grimsby,  

North East Lincolnshire, DN36 4HS 
 

Telephone:  (01472) 500217 
Email:  office@cloverfields.org.uk 

Executive Principal – Mrs C Patterson 
Head of School – Miss K Nicholson 

 


